
 

 

Sixth Form Newsletter 28/04/2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I hope you are all well. 

Parent voice 

Thank you to all those who have responded to our parent voice 

survey, the feedback you have provided will enable us to continue to 

move the sixth form forward to provide the best opportunities we can 

to our students.  If you are yet to complete this survey, please could 

you do so by following the link below.  The survey will close on 

Monday. 

https://tinyurl.com/TESFParentVoiceTerm2 

 Year 13 Exam timetables 

The year 13 exams have now officially started.  Today, the students received a copy of their exam 

timetables.  These timetables have their dates and times included.  If 

students have any clashes, they will be contacted by the exams team to 

inform how the clash will work.  Students will receive their seating plans 

in the next week or two.  If you have any questions, please contact your 

child’s tutor.   

In addition to year 13, our year 12 Criminology and Further Maths 

students will receive their timetables next week. 

Life Coach 

If you have any concerns about your child’s wellbeing, please contact your 

child’s tutor so that we can support them.  If you would like your child to 

speak to the life coach, please contact me directly and I will add their 

name to the list coach list. There is a waiting list but we can add students 

to this list.  

Year 12 progression 

In form time today, all of our year 12 students completed a survey to 

inform us of their specific progression plans, for example if they are 

planning on applying to Oxbridge.  We will analyse this data over the next 

week and will share with parents so that we can all support the 

progression journey our students are now on. 

 



 

 

Year 12 Apprenticeship talk 

Yesterday, our year 12 students had an apprenticeship talk 

from ASK.  This talk covered a range of areas around 

apprenticeships and how the students can find and apply 

for these if they choose to.  This talk means that our 

students have now had information about both the UCAS 

and apprenticeships routes as we prepare them for their 

progression decisions.  

Student Stars 

Each week we celebrate two students who have gone above and beyond with their contributions to Sixth 

Form.  They are invited to attend ‘hot chocolate’ with Mr McSweeney on a Wednesday morning and 

entered into a prize draw at the end of each term.  This week’s Student Stars were Eve Watson in year 

13 and Emily Williams in year 12.  

Wellbeing 

This week we have drawn up our wellbeing plan for term 3.  We will share 

this with parents in due course and start to action the findings. 

Yearbook 

The yearbook payments for year 13 are still live.  Payments can be made through ScoPay system, and 

the book will cost £21. If you have any questions about the yearbook, please contact me.  The final date 

for yearbook payments is Friday 5th May. 

Pizza Party 

The pizza party for year 13’s who met the criteria to be invited to the pizza party will now take place on 

Thursday 4th May at 3pm.  We will send information to students this weekend. 

Regards 

David Constable 

dconstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

Sixth Form Lead 

 

 


